
System Name:  Peoria County ETSB 
Case # 18-M-218 
Date Filed:  05/09/18 
 

Department Review of Consolidation 
(Consolidation of PSAPs within an ETSB) 

 

Requirement Information Included Staff Comment 

9-1-1 General Information Yes ☒  No ☐ 

Amy Marion 
6913 W. Plank Rd. 
Peoria, IL 61604 
309-697-8524 
peoriacounty911@sbcglobal.net 

Verification              Yes ☒  No ☐ 
 

Plan Narrative statement that 
explains which PSAP is closing, 
the date of closure and to which 
PSAP within their system those 9-
1-1 calls will be rerouted. 

Yes ☒  No ☐ 

This modification is a change to the original consolidation plan that 
was filed in 16-C-148.  There were 4 PSAPS in the Peoria County 9-1-
1 System.  Peoria County closed the Chillicothe PSAP on January 26, 
2017, and the Peoria Heights PSAP is tentatively scheduled to fold 
down on June 1, 2018.  The consolidation plan was for 9-1-1 calls 
from Chillicothe and Peoria Heights to be rerouted to the Bartonville 
PSAP.  The City of Peoria PSAP would also remain open.  With this 
modification, the Chillicothe and Peoria Heights traffic will be rerouted 
to the City of Peoria PSAP instead.  The Bartonville PSAP will remain 
as a stand-alone PSAP.   
 
The Bartonville PSAP and the City of Peoria PSAP will back each 
other up. 

Revised Network Diagram Yes ☒  No ☐ 
 

 
Conclusions:   
 
This modification is a routing change and Peoria County has still met the requirement of reducing its number of PSAPs by 50% or to two PSAPs.   
 
Reviewed by:  Stacy Ross 
Date:  05/14/18 


